
Cary Woman’s Club Tidbits 

December 2019 

 

Save the Date 

Dec. 10      9:30 AM Assemble Interact Baskets @Elzbieta’s 

  306 Montibello Drive, Cary 

Dec. 12 11:00 AM Holiday Luncheon @ Prestonwood  

(Bring your gift cards for the Carying Place) 

Jan. 1  Deadline to submit information for CWC Tidbits 

Jan. 9  9:30 AM General Meeting and Arts Fair 

Jan. 13 1:00 PM Fashion Show Committee meeting at Karen’s 

Jan. 16 9:30 AM Board Meeting 

Feb. 1  Deadline to submit information for CWC Tidbits 

Feb. 13 9:30 AM General Meeting   

Feb. 18 Visit to the Chrysalis Club at NCCIW 4:15 PM – 8:00 PM 

Feb. 20 9:30 AM Board Meeting  

Mar. 1  Deadline to submit information for CWC Tidbits 

Mar. 9  8:00 AM to 2:00 PM GFWC-NC Arts Festival@ Mebane Arts Center 

Mar. 12 9:30 AM General Meeting 

Mar. 12 Fundraiser Lunch/Dinner @ City Barbeque, 1305 Kildare Farm Rd.  

Mar. 19 9:30 AM Board Meeting 

 

Urgent Reminder 

Don’t forget to bring gift cards for The Carying Place to the luncheon and give to Jane 
or Nell. Stores that have both groceries AND merchandise are best, such as WalMart, 
Target, etc.  

Submitted by Nell Meece and Jane Suppa  

 

 



Conservation 

Shop local and handmade at the Locally Made Market, at the Mayton Inn Sunday, 
December 15, 12 to 4 PM.  Lots of giveaway prizes too! 

Submitted by Lois Nixon 

Fundraising:  The Fashion Show  

Many thanks to Susan Abbott for stepping up to co-chair the Fashion Show!!!!  Our next 
committee meeting is scheduled for January 13 at 1 PM, so please consider joining us.  
Many thanks to Nell and Mercedes A. for helping to get the ball rolling at our November 
meeting.  What a blessing to me and CWC that Susan is so knowledgeable with all the 
behind the scenes paperwork!! 

Fundraising:  Pecans 

There are a few bags of pecans left which Diane will bring to the luncheon for sale.  If 
you have not paid for your pecans yet, please bring your checks to luncheon and give 
them to Diane.  Make checks payable to Cary Woman’s Club.  Many thanks to Diane 
(and all her behind-the-scenes work) and the members of the club for making this a 
successful fundraiser! 

Arts 

Many thanks to Betty Klutz, Susan Abbott, Lillian Smith and the Art CSP for decorating 
Tree #13 in front of the Pink House.  Please vote – only one vote per IP address will 
count.  Voting continues through Dec.21.   

In January, CWC will be holding an Art Fair.  Lillian and Betty want as many members 
as possible to participate.  Only photography must be done in the last year.  Other 
entries can be older as long as they have never been submitted before.  First place 
winners will be submitted to the district fair in February.  Winners then go to the State 
meeting in March.  We need your participation!  Contact Lillian if you have any 
questions.  

Public Issues and Domestic Violence 

In December we will be donating Holiday Bazaar baskets to InterAct, which enables 
kids to "shop" for a gift for their mom. Our goal is 25 baskets.   On December 10, 
volunteers will sort, create and wrap the baskets. We will meet at 9:30 AM and it should 
take about 2 hours.  A special thanks to Lillian Smith for making all 25 bows for the 
baskets! 

CWC will host the meeting of the Chrysalis Club at the North Carolina Correctional 
Institution for Women in Raleigh on February 18, 2020. A project that is informative and 
helpful will be planned.  Past activities have included line dancing, adult coloring and 
memory books.  We also provide healthy snacks and refreshments for the ladies.  
Please consider volunteering for this very rewarding experience by signing up at the 



luncheon.  A background check is required for any volunteers so several forms will need 
to be filled out no later than mid-January.   

Submitted by Elzbieta Hibbs 

   

Membership and Hospitality 

We are very excited to have several guests coming to our holiday luncheon.  Over 30 
ladies who will be attending.  Our holiday entertainment has been planned by our 
Hospitality chair, Diane Andersen, and our own Emmy award winning Master of 
Ceremonies, Willa Brigham.  You can arrive as early as 11:00 AM for fellowship with the 
luncheon beginning at 11:30 AM.  

Reporting Our Activities 

Each member should provide their own reporting forms, rather than leaving it up to the 
CSP chairs.  Since so many members do SO much that we may not know about, we 
thought this would be best.  This includes donations to non-profits.  Please do provide 
volunteer hours, dollars donated, in-kind items, and your time.  If possible, hand in your 
reports at the luncheon.  It will really help!!! 

Submitted by Arlene Gleason 

In Memoriam 

Maryetta Jones, a past member of CWC, who moved to Fredericksburg, VA a few 
years ago to be near to two of her children passed away on November 30.  More 
information is available at legacy.com. 

Announcements 

One of our new members, Rachelle Oltean’s father has been diagnosed with cancer, so 
please keep her in your thoughts.   

 

 

Submitted by Karen Fiumara 


